	

LEGAL NOTICE

	
	NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF PETITIONS FOR 
	ELECTION OF CONSERVATION DISTRICT SUPERVISOR
	FOR THE 	WHITE RIVER NATURAL RESOURCES CONSERVATION DISTRICT
		

To all landowners residing within the boundaries of the White River Natural Resources Conservation District (NRCD), notice is hereby given that on January 15th, 2023, petitions for the position of Supervisor for the Conservation District will be available.  An election will be held on February 14th, 2023 for one Supervisor for the District.  Petitions must be completed and returned to the local Conservation District office by close of business on February 7th, 2023.

Supervisors for the Conservation District board are elected for a term of five (5) years from January 1, 2023.  To have your name placed on the February 14th election ballot for the office of District Supervisor, a person must have a minimum of twenty five (25) signatures on nominating petitions.  Anyone owning-land and residing within the District may sign a nominating petition. Anyone residing within the District may run for office of Conservation District Supervisor.  If there are no nominations, the District Supervisors may appoint a new Supervisor to fill a vacant seat.

Conservation Districts are local subdivisions of state government established under the Soil Conservation Act of Vermont to cooperate with landowners and municipalities in applying conservation practices to the land.  Conservation Districts sponsor and coordinate educational, technical, and financial assistance to address water quality and the conservation of natural resources. 

An eligible voter may contact White River Natural Resources Conservation District at 802-369-3167 for a petition and more information or visit www.whiterivernrcd.org.
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